Freedom of Information Act 2000/Environmental Information Regulations 2004  
re:  Returning Officer
Your request for information has now been considered and the Council’s response to your questions is shown below.

You asked:

What was the fee paid to the Returning Officer for the recent Police and crime commissioner elections held on 2nd May 2024?
Answer:
The fee paid to Returning Officers is set nationally in legislation and can be found in The Police and Crime Commissioner Elections (Local Returning Officers’ and Police Area Returning Officers’ Charges) Order 2024.

For the Leicester City Voting Area the fee for the Local Returning Officer is set at £11,464.
You may re-use the information under an Open Government Licence.

